
	2011 State MGM Bill Cover Letter (more instructions are available here)
Instructions: Fill in red areas and change the text color to black. Then, paste your 2011 state bill text where indicated and copy and paste everything into an email message to your Governor and to each of your state Assembly Members and Senators.






[image: image1.png]



Your state State Office • Your Street address • Your City, State Zip
Phone: (XXX) XXX-XXXX • E-mail: xxxx@xxxxxx.xxx • www.mgmbill.org

Dear Governor/State Legislator Name,
Please sponsor the enclosed MGM Bill proposal so that boys are legally protected from forced circumcision the same way that girls are protected. Male circumcision is a risky and medically unnecessary procedure that amputates the foreskin of the penis, resulting in diminished sexual function and the loss of thousands of nerve endings.

The damage from circumcision is so severe that the Royal Dutch Medical Association issued a statement in May calling male circumcision “a violation of the integrity of the body”, adding that there are “good reasons for a legal ban on non-therapeutic circumcisions”. The statement was issued a few months after the Massachusetts Joint Committee on the Judiciary debated a bill that would have banned medically unnecessary circumcisions throughout the state. Although the bill did not pass, it brought international attention to the problem of male circumcision in America.

San Francisco is also getting involved in the movement to ban forced circumcision. In November, a group of residents from that city began collecting signatures to put the San Francisco MGM Bill on the November 2011 ballot. If the measure passes, San Francisco will be the first U.S. city to prohibit circumcision of boys.
The message that circumcision is harmful is also getting through to the public at large. In August, a study of more than 6.5 million boys presented by a Centers for Disease Control researcher found that the U.S. infant circumcision rate had plummeted to 33% percent in 2009 - down from 56% in 2006. And in December, South Carolina announced that it would eliminate Medicaid reimbursement for infant circumcision, becoming the seventeenth state to do so.

But far too many boys are still being forcefully circumcised. Females are protected by law from all forms of genital cutting, while males are left defenseless. Why do we allow this inequality to continue? All children in Your State deserve to be protected from forced genital cutting, and the enclosed MGM Bill proposal would do just that.

Will you please sponsor this bill?

Sincerely,

Your Name
Your Name
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